
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, July 20, 2023, at 
the hour of 4:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may 
be heard, the City of East Palo Alto Planning Manager will con-
duct a public hearing via virtual teleconference on the following 
item:   
 
Project:  Major Temporary Use Permit (TUP 23-013) to allow 
continued use to test automated vehicles and research various 
technologies related to automated driving for a period of 1 year   
with the opportunity to request and extend the prior year opera-
tions under new operator.  
A temporary use permit was approved last year to allow for this 
use for up to 360 days. This permit would allow this activity to be 
continued for 1 year.   
 
Location: 1990 Bay Road/1175 Weeks Street, East Palo Alto, 
CA 94303   
 
Staff Recommendation:  Approve a Major Temporary Use Per-
mit to allow the testing and research to automated driving for a 
period of 1 year; and find the project categorically exempt pursu-
ant to Section 15301 of the California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA) Guidelines. 

NOTICE	OF	
PUBLIC	
HEARING	

Date: 	

For more info, contact:  
Alvin Jen 
Project Planner 
Phone: 650-853-3128 
ajen@cityofepa.org 

Time: 	  
Location: 	Online 	via 	
Zoom— 	
www.cityofepa.org 	
Pursuant to the provisions of the California Governor’s 
Executive Order N-29-20, issued on March 17, 2020, to 
prevent the spread of Covid-19, the meeting will be held 
by virtual teleconference/video conference only. Members 
of the public can find information and may provide 
comments by signing up on the City’s meeting page 
at http://eastpaloalto.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx   
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